
 

CALL TO ORDER:  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by president Bert Benjaminson, WBØN.   

 

ATTENDANCE:  

There were 28 members in attendance.  

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  

The report for January is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2022 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2022. You can make your contribution using 

PayPal or by mail. See the main page for links.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

• Newsletter: Winter issue is now available. Dan WØJMP is staying on as editor through the 

spring issue but is still looking for his replacement. As always, ideas for articles is greatly 

appreciated.  

• Bert WBØN needs help with lining up speakers for future meetings. We currently have no 

speaker for February.  

• Bill AEØEE, our ARRL Section Manager, talked about a new grant program for clubs from 

the ARRL. He is also looking for volunteers for Affiliated Club Coordinator and Section 

Traffic Manager. MN QSO Party is February 5th.  

• Christian KIØD, South Dakota Section Manager, reminded us of the Rapid City Swapmeet 

at the end of February.  

• Bill ACØW, Dakota Division Director, is headed to the ARRL Board meeting this week. The 

board is currently interviewing for a new treasurer and investment manager.  
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Roberto CE3CT talked about his Ham Radio history and the building of his multi-op contest 

station outside Santiago, Chile.  

ADJOURNMENT:  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.  

  

Pat Cain, KØPC  

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer   



  


